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I	do	believe	that	energy	is	in	a	crisis	and	that	all	the	help	needs	to	be	garnished	
from	all	those	people	who	have	solar.	A	reasonable	amount	of	feed-in	
remuneration	needs	to	be	given	to	persons	who	took	a	risk	and	invested	their	
own	money	to	purchase	solar.	I	myself	spent	more	than	$40,000	on	solar,	most	of	
which	is	fed	into	the	grid	and	Energy	Australia	are	the	recipents	who	may	charge	
that	same	electricity	out	at	very	high	prices.	
	
Barbara	Newman		
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